Good afternoon, CBGS families!

Just like that, the holiday season has come into full view. We are incredibly thankful for the
support that you have shown our students and staff in ways big and small!

Here are a few updates and reminders as we barrel toward Thanksgiving break:

e CBGS will be closed for Thanksgiving 11/22-11/26. Have fun and be safe! Winter break
will be 12/20-1/2.

e The midterm for the 2nd quarter is on Monday, 11/27. Progress reports will be sent out
on 11/30, but you can always check Schoology for updates.

e We are currently in the process of recruitment for the 24-25 school year. If you know
students that you think would benefit from our program, please feel free to share our
program highlights video and application with them and their family.

e The CBGS Foundation supports our program through scholarships, networking, and
supplies. Please consider making a donation to them today!

Warsaw juniors deciphering unknown chemicals using observations over open flame.


https://cbgs.schoology.com/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UR2tNBsxo7LQX9nUPvmy--EX1lNSnl0-/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UR2tNBsxo7LQX9nUPvmy--EX1lNSnl0-/view?usp=share_link
https://cbgs.k12.va.us/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/CBGS-Student-Application.pdf
https://cbgseducationfoundation.org/donate/

CBGS students from all three campuses enjoyed some time at the Adventure Park on our trip to
the VA Beach Aquarium.



